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State of the City Address 

Mayor Brad Avery 
 

Speak Up Newport is currently unable to hold its normal programs at the Civic Center so we will 
host this eleventh in a series of special programs via a Zoom Meeting Webinar. 

 

Speak Up Newport recently announced, with regret, that the 40th annual Mayor’s 
Dinner scheduled for February 5, 2021, has been postponed due to COVID-19 
restrictions and will be rescheduled for later in the year. 
 
In order to keep with the tradition of a February State of the City address, Mayor 
Avery will deliver his remarks via this Zoom webinar. He will not only comment on 
the State of the City but relate his goals for the City in 2021. 
 

If you have a question you would like to ask Mayor Avery please send it to: 
Question@speakupnewport.com 

 

Attendees will also have the opportunity to submit questions during the Webinar. 
 

Mayor Brad Avery 
 
 

  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

                                  
                                    

 
To participate in this free Webinar please login into: 

 
http://www.speakupnewport.com/state-of-the-city-2021 

 
4:00 – 5:00 PM – Program  

Zoom Meeting Webinar 
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